
The Residency Report Newsletter 
Department of Internal Medicine - Summer Issue - Volume 02 

Internal Medicine Graduation (1, 2, 3) - On June 7th, the 

class of 2024 graduated from the program. Dr. Anas 

Khouri won the coveted Victor Benator Award. Other 
award winners included Drs. Haris Manan, Reid 

McClenny, Sarah Fillingim, and Garrett Tobin. 
Resident & Fellow Expo (4, 5) - On May 1st, 8 IM residents 

had their abstracts accepted for presentation. Dr. Anas 

Khouri won the Clinical and Translational Research Award. 
March Madness Cornhole Tournament (6, 7) - On March 

25th, 9 teams competed in a bracket cornhole tournament 
for the prize of a day off. Team Circus Crushers of Dr. 

Haris Manan and Kim Eardley won the tournament and 

the day off! 

Check Us Out 
Life in Internal Medicine Residency 

Congratulations to our graduating class 
of 2024! Our class’s post-graduate plans 
included 8 going into fellowship, 6 going 

into academic medicine, 5 going into 
primary care, and 1 into hospitalist 

medicine. 

Samar Abohamad, MD 
Areeb Ashfaq, MD 
Jena Clementi, MD 

Hima Devarapalli, MD 
Chance Dickson, DO 

Anna Gann, MD 
Anas Khouri, MD 

David Le, MD 
David Marks, MD 

Reid McClenny, MD 
Justine McKee, DO 

Seema Mir, MD 
Ramayee Nadarajan, MD 

Kim Nguyen, DO 
Lexi Parks, DO 

Valeria Pierluissi, MD 
Fred Rossi, DO 

Nate Van Horn, MD 
Enrique Vazquez, MD 

Natalie West, DO 
Jesan Zaman, MD 

Graduating Class of 2024 

Welcome Class of 2027 
On Match Day, March 15th, we matched 

with our new class of interns! 

Rida Ahmad, Mohammad Khabbaz, 
Claudia Barrios, Will Basegoda, Brandon 

Boeur, Kristen Buchanan, Rebecca 
Burson, Numair Ehtsham, Markus Feucht, 
Matthew Garrett, Aariez Khalid, Xhensila 

Kycyku, Omsai Meka, Minye Seok, 
Abdullah Sheikh, Comfort Jack, Jason 

Wong, Larson Zettler, David Gulisashivili, 
Pavel Hurtado, Lafeyette Loper, Szymon 

Matejuk, Alex Polski, Brennan Smith, 
Ashlea Hendrickson, Zura Katsitadze, Luis 
Purisaca Neira, Colin Shone, Kyler Smith, 

Sarah Khan, & Kadee Knernschield 
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On May 10th, the program hosted 

an appreciation event for the 

nursing staff at Stanton Road Clinic 

with a crawfish boil. The initiative 

was set up by Dr. Jared Johnson and 

Dr. Reid McClenny. Drs. Lexi Parks 
and Justine McKee also helped 

make the day special for the nurses 
by putting together flower 

bouquets. Over 80 pounds of 
crawfish were cooked for the event! 

Residents Giving Back 

Support Us Here & Make A Difference 
Your donations go directly into helping the residents. They can be used for supplies in 
the doctor’s lounge, new equipment, education resources including curriculum, 
conference materials, etc. We only accept checks at this time. We sincerely appreciate 
your contribution towards academic medicine and to the doctors of tomorrow! 

Payable to: 
South Alabama Medical Science Foundation (SAMSF) 
Mail to: 
University of South Alabama Department of Internal Medicine 
ATTN: Brant Weindorf 
2451 University Hospital Drive, Mastin 400-K 
Mobile, AL 36617 

Resident Retreats 
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SRC Appreciation Day 
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PGY I & PGY II Retreats 

On February 2nd, 
the PGY IIs had a 

Wellness Retreat 
at Strada. On 

May 17th, the PGY 

Is had a 

Leadership 

Retreat at the 

Faculty Club. 

We would love to hear from you! Feel free to reach 

out by email or call us at the contacts below. 

From The Coordinators 

Brant Weindorf 
bweindorf@health.southalabama.edu 
251-471-4891 

Kim Eardley 
keardley@health.southalabama.edu 
251-471-4891 
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